
Good Afternoon! 
  
As a  follow up from the recent letter sent to you, we wanted to let you all know that we have scheduled 
a first informational meeting for the Mills Scenic Byway on Tuesday  April 14th 2015 at the Madbury 
Town Hall at 5:30pm. This meeting will serve as a way for anyone interested to get an update on the 
status of the Mills Scenic Byway and learn how to get involved/ help in anyway. Although only residents 
of Newmarket, Durham, Madbury and Rollinsford may serve on the committee, anyone is welcome to 
attend. We hope you are as excited as we are to help make this byway a desirable route to travel and 
highlight the historic, cultural, and scenic attributes that it has to offer. 
  
Meeting Details: 
  
WHAT: Mills Scenic Byway Informational Meeting 
WHERE: Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Rd, Madbury NH 03823 
TIME: 5:30-7 
  
Stay tuned for a flyer announcing the meeting.  You are welcome to post the flyer in  your town office, 
local businesses, and other prominent locations!  
  
Thank you! 
  
Sarah 
  
Sarah McGraw 
Planning Technician 
Strafford Regional Planning Commission 
150 Wakefield Street, Suite 12 
Strafford NH 03867 
603.994.3500 
www.strafford.org 
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